
 

Calling Notice 
 

 

For the Broomfield and Kingswood Village Fete 

 

Saturday 21st September 2024 

 

@ the Village Hall, Kingswood 

 

 

Exhibition of Arts & Crafts 
 

 

 

There will be an exhibition of local Arts and Crafts at the Village 

Fete.  Because of limited space we will only be allowed to show up 

to 3 pieces of work per entry. 

 
The exhibition is aimed at promoting the skills of the Village folk 

of Broomfield and Kingswood and its immediate surrounds. 

 

 

The exhibits must be original work. 

 

 

If you are interested in taking part, then please contact me on: 

 

 

malcolmclarke@bandkpc.uk 

 

 

or leave a message on 07979 805892 leaving your contact details 

and what you would like to exhibit. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Terry 

mailto:malcolmclarke@bandkpc.uk

